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Hello everybody,   

A warm welcome to the first newsletter for this 

academic year.  Following our INSET day, on 

Wednesday we welcomed our students back for a 

short week following the holiday.  This is always 

an exciting time of the year for school 

communities around the world and Two Boats is 

no exception.  We were delighted to see our 

students and also to see how much they had 

grown!  This year we welcomed 9 new students 

and it has been remarkable to witness how 

quickly they have been settling into school.  In no 

time at all everyone was back into the swing of 

things with teaching and learning going full steam 

ahead.   

On Friday we opened the school for a parents and 

carer morning for our new EYFS pupils.  The 

children thoroughly enjoyed being in school and 

we are overwhelmed by how curious and 

enthusiastic they were.  This is a huge moment 

for both the parents and for the children as they 

embark on their first school day and the start of a 

new journey.  We wish them and all of our 

students all the best for the year ahead.   

Happy weekend, 

Farah  

 

The Year 3 and 4 Team are ready for action! We are 
looking forward to a super year ahead  

 
 


